From: Susan Ellinger
To: Rebecca Messinger
Cc: Oliver Orjiako; Jose Alvarez; Amy Wooten; Sonja Wiser
Subject: FW: Narrow lot parking issues
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 6:37:54 AM
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This is another comment for the housing hearing. | attached a pdf version as well. Thanks!

Susan Ellinger
She/her/hers

Planner Il

COMMUNITY PLANNING

564.397.4516
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From: HEATHER <hamajewski@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 6:56 PM

To: Susan Ellinger <Susan.Ellinger@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Narrow lot parking issues

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| live in an area that is booming with narrow lots, cottages, apartments, etc., and the new parking
issues are very concerning. We have CC&Rs that will not allow us to park on street for 24 hours but
these new neighborhoods will be parking in our neighborhood unless you give them enough space
to park in front of their homes.

Please take care of our neighborhoods,
Heather Majewski

Sent from my iPhone
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From: HEATHER

To: Susan Ellinger
Subject: Narrow lot parking issues
Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 6:55:38 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I live in an area that is booming with narrow lots, cottages, apartments, etc., and the new parking issues are very
concerning. We have CC&Rs that will not allow us to park on street for 24 hours but these new neighborhoods will
be parking in our neighborhood unless you give them enough space to park in front of their homes.

Please take care of our neighborhoods,
Heather Majewski

Sent from my iPhone
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